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PRESS RELEASE 

10 January 2005 

 

MEC YAWA TO MONITOR REOPENING OF SCHOOLS AND MEET WITH 
CONTRACTORS  
To monitor the reopening of Schools on Wednesday 12 January 2005 for the 
academic year 2005, North West MEC for Public Works, Mr. Howard Yawa will be 
part of a monitoring team of elected public representatives deployed to the 
Klerksdorp Constituency to visit Western Reef Primary School (Orkney), Thuto 
Thebe Secondary School in Khuma Location and A-Refadimeng Secondary Schools 
(Jouberton). 

 
On Thursday the delegation visits La Hoff Primary School (Klerksdorp), Isang 
Primary School (kanana) and Nkang Mahlale Secondary School (Jouberton). 
 
To strengthen partnerships for the People’s Contract and accelerate sustainable 
integrated public infrastructure, MEC Yawa kick-starts his Departmental 
Regional stakeholders outreach programme with a meeting of Contractors in the 
Southern Region on Friday January 2005 when he meets with organised business, 
builders federations and individual contractors involved in the Construction 
Sector at the Department of Public Works Southern Regional Office Hall, 149 
Kruise Street –Potchefstroom from 10H00-14H00. 
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